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Ongar Place  

Nursery News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 

15th September 2023 
 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

It has been a busy week in Willow class and 

the children all seem so confident now, it’s 

hard to believe it is only the second week 

for lots of us. We especially loved our visit 

from Amber, the school dog.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Lots of our learning was based on the book 

‘Owl Babies’ this week. We read the story 

and we made our own owl babies using 

stones, cotton wool and paint. We also went 

to the woods and collected lots of things 

to use to build nests. We found lots twigs 

and leaves and took them back to class to 

make nests. 

Every week we have a music session with 

Mrs Meyer in the music room. We have 

great fun learning new songs and 

responding to music. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                   

 

Information for Families 
 

 

Our Nursery parents’ coffee morning will 

be on Wednesday 20th September from 

9am until 10am in the school hall. All 

Nursery parents are welcome to come 

along. 

Next Week 
Next week our book focus will be ‘Me in 

the Middle’. It is a book all about families 

and it would be wonderful if children 

could bring in a photograph of their 

family (though nothing too precious).  

 

 

 

Top Tip 
Label all your child’s belongings that 

they take into Nursery. It makes 

reuniting lost things with the correct 

child much easier! 

 


